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We distribute the notice of rulemaking by mailing a paper copy or by email. If you
now receive a paper copy and would prefer to receive future Child Support
Program notices of rulemaking via email instead of paper copy, please let us
know by sending an email to |ori.woltring@doj.state.or.us.

OREGON CHILD SUPPORT ADMINISTRATIVE RULES
TO: Interested Persons:

We filed a notice of temporary rulemaking that is effective February 27, 2018. A
summary of the rule change is listed below. This summary is provided as a courtesy
only and may not be a complete statement of the rule changes. You can access the
notices and the temporary rule on our website at: https://www.doj.state.or.us/child-
support/for-professionals/child-support-laws/rules-updated-last-90-days/

Summary of rule change:

OAR 137-055-1140 Confidentiality of Records in the Child Support Program, is
amended to clarify that certain personal information about the parties may be disclosed
when it is for purposes directly connected to the administration of the Child Support
Program, but otherwise should be redacted. It further clarifies that unless the full
number is specifically required, all but the last four digits of a party’s social security
number, financial institution account information, or driver’s license number must be
redacted.

If you have questions, you may contact Lori Woltring, via email at
lori.woltring@doj.state.or.us, by phone at 503.947.4367, or by fax at 503.947.2578.

Sincerely,

Lori Woltring
Rules Coordinator



